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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 4 September 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
1. I request copies of all written feedback from the Kapiti Coast District 

residents or ratepayers regarding the Otaki Ward-Waikanae Ward 
boundary since the Local Government Commission’s 2022 determination. 
To expedite the provision of the above information I exclude from this 
request documents written or read into meeting minutes by Councillors. I 
will submit a separate information request regarding documents 
originating from Councillors. 

In relation to the boundary changes suggested in the initial representation 
proposal for the Ōtaki-Waikanae General Ward boundary, one formal written 
submission (attached) was received as part of the preliminary community 
engagement undertaken.  

Further feedback has been received from residents and ratepayers in written 
form as part of the formal community consultation on the initial proposal that 
closed on 12 September 2024. This feedback will be uploaded to Council’s 
website ahead of the submission hearing on 24 September 2024. For this 
reason, I am declining to supply this information as the information requested is 
or will soon be publicly available, section 17(d) of the Act refers.  

  








